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City of Meeting 2014 May 05

Burnaby COUNCIL REPORT

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2014 April 30
FROM: DIRECTOR ENGINEERING FILE: 35000 60

SUBJECT: KINGSWAY CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS
ENGINEERING SERVICES E6/2009 - FEE INCREASE

PURPOSE: To seck Council’s approval of the revised expenditure for engineering services
related to the Kingsway Corridor Improvements.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve the revised amount of $646,400 (inclusive of GST) under the
existing engineering agreement with ISL Engineering Services Ltd. as described in this
report.

REPORT

As part of the current Capital Program, the City had previously selected ISL Engineering Services Ltd.,
for engineering design services related to the Kingsway Corridor Improvement project. Council had
previously approved Engineering Agreement E6/2009 in the amount of $542,130. The first phase
construction of the project — Kingsway/Imperial Intersection upgrades - will commence this summer.
Additional fees in the amount of $73,520 are required for contract administration and inspection services.
Council approval is required for this increase in expenditures.

The Purchasing Manager concurs with our recommendation that Agreement E6/2009 be increased to a
new fee limit of $646,400 (inclusive of GST).

Leon A. Gous§, P.Eng., MBA
DIRECTOR ENGINEERING

AAS:;jb
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